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Dear ARCOM members,

I am writing in support of the proposed project at 248 Colonial lane. The home is
across the street from our property at 255 Colonial Lane and I love the idea of a
beautiful new home to gaze out at. I have seen the plans and think the design works
well with the other homes on the street and in the neighborhood. 

We are thrilled that the owners of 248 Colonial want to invest in our street by building
a two story home. There are many two stories on Colonial lane and I have never
thought of it as a one story street. I am personally quite excited about the idea of a
tasteful new home on our street.

Thanks so much!
Mara Raphael
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